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Housing Applicants in Glenarm  
 
1. How many social housing applicants are on the list to be rehoused in 

Glenarm? 

There were 16 applicants on the waiting list for social housing in the Glenarm 
area as at 30 June 2022. 

From 2022, social housing waiting list and allocations data held by the Housing 
Executive form part of the Department for Communities Northern Ireland Housing 
Bulletin, which is published quarterly as a National Statistic.  In line with National 
Statistics protocols, users should refer to the most recently published data: 
Northern Ireland Housing Bulletin April - June 2022 | Department for 
Communities (communities-ni.gov.uk).  

 

2. How many applicants have applied for transfer from Glenarm to other 
areas? 
 
The Housing Executive cannot divulge the information where the total 
number of transfer applicants is less than 10. When a dataset (in this case 
the “number of transfer applicants”) is less than 10, there is a potential risk 
of identifying a specific individual from this information.  The exemption at 
Section 40 (2) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (Personal 
Information) is engaged.    
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